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Langford Owlets preschool www.owletspreschool.co.uk  07935 784567  Contact Us … 

We would like to invite all parents/carers to our Annual General Meeting on  

MONDAY 16TH SEPTEMBER 2019 at 12PM 

 

This meeting will allow staff, parents & carers to have their say and inform each 

other of upcoming news and events.  The formal agenda has been issued with 

this newsletter and the minutes will be available w/c 23/09/19  

 

Owlets preschool is a registered charity, and is run by a committee.  Our 

committee is made up of volunteers who work hard to fundraise to provide us 

with new and fun equipment and help us to keep ours fee as low as we can. 

 

We always welcome new members and it is a great way to be involved in the 

running of the preschool, to have your say, to gain experience in new skills, and 

to meet other parents.  

 

We meet once every half term to discuss business decisions and organise 

fundraising events.  

 

We would really appreciate your input so if you are interested in joining our 

committee please contact us by email at owletscommittee@outlook.com 

Alternatively joining information packs are available online & from Michelle or 

Joanne 

 

Contact Details: Please make sure 

your contact details and passwords are 

up to date and correct.  Please also 

advise Owlets of any personal changes 

that are occurring such as moving 

house, allergies etc so staff are able to 

support the children through these 

transitions. 

 

Labelled Clothes: Due to the 

increased number of children attending 

Owlets please ensure all items of your 

childs clothes are labelled.  

 

Donations: As a charity, Owlets 

appreciate the £5 termly donation made 

by parents.  This goes towards healthy 

snacks and materials for activities and 

crafts.  We would also be grateful for 

any craft donations such as wool, paper 

& cardboard.   

 

Car Parking: During drop-off & pick up 

could you please ensure, for the health 

& safety of both the Owlets children & 

the local residents that parking is within 

the marked bays.  

OwletsPre-School 

Welcome Back! 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome back all our returning children and say a 

big HELLO to all the new children starting with us. 

Staff News: 
Unfortunatley for Owlets, 

Michelle Muchmore-Hill has 

decided to leave us.  She will 

be missed by all the team but we 

wish her well in her future 

endevours. 

 

Owlets are pleased to announce they are now offering sessions Tuesday & Friday 

Afternoons (12-3).  If you are interested in these extra sessions please let one 

of the team know 

 

Owlets also offer a breakfast club that runs every morning from 830am-9am.  

This has an additional fee of £5, with healthy breakfast options such as cereal, 

fruit, yoghurt and toast available.  We will also be providing milk & water.  If you 

would like to use this additional club please speak to a member of staff. 

 

Have Your Say….. 

Extended Sessions 


